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Hello Leslie: 
  
Golden Bull Resources has (finally) acquired clear assess to the previously Tahera held IOL ground and I 
am in the process of moving forward an exploration program that has already been permitted on CO 20 
and CO-08 IOL.  (NIRB: - File No.: 07EN067, INAC: - File No.: N2007C0036, KIA: - File No.: 
KTL307C014, NWB: - File No.: 2BE-SLA0811, ENVIRONMENT CANADA, GOVERNMENT OF 
NUNAVUT-DOE).   
  
Since the company initially applied for the permits in 2007, as I indicated in the annual report, no work has 
been undertaken as the company had to resolve the access problems incurred by the recent demise of the 
Tahera Corporation.  This has now been completed and in addition, it has acquired an additional IOL from 
Tahera.  I would now like to evaluate the CO-44-00-01 IOL that is currently not on any of the existing 
permits.  It is about 415 ha in size and initially all I will be doing it a geologic evaluation (mapping and 
prospecting).  Obviously the program will be extended if the initial results merit.  It will be worked 
through daily set-outs from the base camp that will be set up on the CO-20-03R Hood River IOL.  
  
So, that raises the question as to who I have to notify to amend the existing permits.  I have contacted the 
NWB and Phyllis will add this property to the existing licence once I send her an amendment request.  I 
have contacted the KIA and am in the process of opening a new permit for this area (86I/09) as it is not 
adjacent to the existing permitted areas (76L/15 and 76E/15).  Can you tell me how to handle this 
additional IOL as far as NIRB is concerned?  Do I have to apply for a completely new permit or can I have 
it added to the existing permit as it will be run out of the already permitted camp? 

  
Thanks, 
  
Bruce 
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